
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC 

 

Camden County Courthouse Closed for Security Drill— 

Tuesday Morning, March 31, 2015 

 

On Tuesday, March 31, 2015, the Camden County Courthouse (101 S. Fifth Street, Camden) will 

be closed to the public beginning at 8:30 am to 11:30 am for a security drill.   

 From 8:30 to 11:30, domestic violence restraining order applications will be 

handled through local police departments. 

 Offices and payment windows at the Cherry Hill Executive Campus will be 

open. 

 For any emergent matters arising during this time period, please contact the 

Operations Division at (856) 379-2232 for further instructions.   

 

 

        Hon. Deborah Silverman Katz 

        Assignment Judge  

 

 

Dated: March 27, 2015 

  


